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1327 N. ELMS RD

FLINT, MI 48532

810.732.8570
www.flintfaith.com

June 9, 2020
Faith Family,

On Monday, June 8th the Church Board met and finalized our plans and decision to begin worshipping in person again at the church beginning June 14th with two services, 9:00 & 11:00am.  I know this is something that many have been looking forward to and others are apprehensive about.  We want you to know that we will be taking the following precautions to enable safe worship together:
· When you arrive please park in the parking spaces with the white hashes in them.

· No Children's Ministry or nursery staffing will be offered (but nursery open to mothers with infants)

· Church facilities will be sanitized before and after services

· Touch less hand-sanitizer dispensers will be located in foyer

· Family units will sit 6 ft. apart and in every other pew. Seating will begin in the front of the sanctuary and fill up to the back. (Ushers will direct each family and/or individual)

· All must cooperate with the ushers’ directives and not simply go to their typical pew arrangement.  Ushers will be seating and dismissing people.

· Physical distancing will be practiced in and on church property.  Please no hugging or shaking of hands.

· Face-coverings/masks should be worn in the church building (we will have some for those in need)

· Offering plates will be located in the sanctuary foyer. (no plates passed)

· The water fountains and water cooler will not be in service.

NOTICE: If you’ve had flu-like symptoms, a persistent cough, a fever, chills, or other symptoms in the past two weeks, then please stay at home.

Since there are members who aren’t yet able to attend for various reasons we will continue to make available our services online.   Please be patient and respectful of others as we begin worshipping together, and by no means should you feel guilty if you remain home to worship with us.    Thanks for your prayers and encouragement during this time.
Teammates for Christ,

Pastor Brent
